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Information Letter no. 31-2013 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
With regard to the upcoming European Cadet and Junior Championships in Jerusalem 
(ISR) from 23.02. to 04.03.2014 we request your proposals for referees which are able 
to work during this time. They have to arrive on 22.02. and depart on 05.03.2014. 
You have the choice to nominate up to two referees, indicating no. 1 and no. 2, and 
also include female referees in your proposal.  
 
We invite you to send us the following details of referees: 
 

1. Name of proposed referee 
2. FIE qualification (A or B category), preferably in 2 weapons 
3. email address of referee, also his birth date 
4. City of his departure 

 
The deadline to accept candidates for this championship is 31.10.2013 
 
Please respect this deadline as no names will be accepted after this date. 
All expenses (travel, accommodation, visa, per diem) will be covered by the 
organisers; referees are insured by the EFC/CEE. 
 
With best regards, 
Max W.F. Geuter 
General Secretary 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
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